
Information For Tomsett Parents and Students
Welcome to Tomsett!  Whether you are a returning student or a new student, this is going to be a FANTASTIC 
year.  We hope that you are rested and ready to go.  Below is some information for you that explains the first 
day of school.  Once here, your teachers will tell you which class to report to for the rest of the week.  The 
information below will also be posted in front of the school on Tuesday, September 5th, which is the official 
first day of school.  We’ll see you then.

Returning Primary Students - 8:45am - 9:45am 
These students were in Kindergarten - Grade 3/4 last year (Division 6 - Flewelling, Division 7 - Jackson, 

Division 8 - Kripps, Division 9 - Dodds, Division 10 - Eguia, Division 11 - So, Division 12 - Lang, Division 13 - 
Leung, Division 14 - Syed, Division 15 - Gold, Division 16 - Bredefeld / Sangha).  

Please report to last year’s classroom.

New Primary Students - 8:45am - 9:45am 
These are students who will be in Grade 1, Grade 2, or Grade 3 this year. All new primary students should 
report to the library and will be placed in classes with age mates, after a quick school tour.

Returning Intermediate Students - 1:00pm - 2:00pm 
These students were in Grades 4 - 6 last year (Division 1 - Tillotson, Division 2 - Harris, Division 3 - Hamm, 
Division 4 - Ferreira, Division 5 - Tham).  

Please return to last year’s classroom.

New Intermediate Students - 1:00pm - 2:00pm 
These students who will be in Grade 4, Grade 5, Grade 6, or Grade 7 this year. All new intermediate 
students should report to the library and will be placed in classes with age mates, after a quick school tour.

New Kindergarten Students  
Follow the Gradual Entry Schedule that you were sent in July and in August.  If you did not receive the 
Gradual Entry Schedule, please check the SPAM or JUNK folder in your email box.  If you still cannot find it, 

Wednesday, September 6th Forward - 8:45am - 2:45pm 
Regular school hours begin on Wednesday, September 6th.  Please be on time for school.  Remember to 
pack lunches and bring water bottles.


